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EDITOR'S NOTE 
The History of Science Society and the Canadian Society 
for the History and Philosophy of Science, with the finan­
cial assistance of the Social Sciences and Humanities Re­
search Council of Canada, co-sponsored a session on 'Science 
and Empire' in Toronto in October 19 80. The articles in 
this number by Raymond Duchesne and Richard Jarrell are re­
vised and refereed versions of two of the three papers read 
at the session. The editors wish to thank Prof Trevor Levere 
of the University of Toronto for acting as editor for the 
latter paper. 
In our next number, we will present papers read at a similar 
session in Toronto on Canadian Technology, which was co-
sponsored by CSHPS and the Society for the History of Tech­
nology, with financial assistance from SSHRCC. 


